
BEHAVIORAL HEALTH COORDINATING COUNCIL 
 

MEETING SUMMARY  
March 26, 2014  

 

Chairman Frank W. Berry, commissioner of the Department of Behavioral Health and 
Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) called the March 26, 2014 meeting of the Behavioral 
Health Coordinating Council (BHCC) to order at approximately 10:34 a.m.   
 
Council members in attendance were:   
 
Commissioner Frank Berry (DBHDD) 
Commissioner Clyde Reese (DCH) 
Stanley Jones (Family Representative) 
Commissioner Brian Owens (DOC) 
Commissioner Gretchen Corbin (DCA) 
 

Commissioner Keith Horton (DHS) 
State Representative Katie Dempsey  
Diane Reeder (Parent Representative) 
Ombudsman Corinna Magelund (ODSO) 
 

The agenda included: a presentation on recovery by Ms. Candice Stephens, a recipient of 
Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF); an overview of the role and responsibilities of 
the Governor’s Office of Disabilities Services Ombudsman and the Olmstead Decision; updates 
on the Transition Care Project; and the Interagency Director’s Team (IDT).  The Commissioner’s 
report was comprised of an overview of the legislative session; updates on Gateway Community 
Service Board (CSB); Southwestern State Hospital closure; and DBHDD’s Emergency Task 
Force.   No new business was brought forward.   
 
Action Item:  
 
 The 2013 Behavioral Health Coordinating Council Annual Report was unanimously 

approved.  
 
 
The meeting of the Behavioral Health Coordinating Council was adjourned at approximately 
11:46 by Commissioner Frank W. Berry.  

 
March 26, 2014 
 


